
Dear Friends of AIB-SE, 
  
Due to numerous requests for extensions, we have decided to leave the submission system open for this 
year's AIB US Southeast conference in San Antonio, TX until Tuesday, June 25th, 2019.  
  
You can find the CFP at  http://www.aibse.org/2019-annual-conference/2019-call-for-papers/ 
 
 
Thank you to all our sponsors and we look forward to seeing all of you in San Antonio! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.aibse.org/2019-annual-conference/2019-call-for-papers/

